
We are recruiting parent volunteers to join our Parent carer panel to inform 
the hubs about where our services are needed most and how they can be 
delivered in the most effective and accessible way so that all families thrive.

Family Hubs will be offering services and support to families covering the 
following areas:

Do you believe your family deserves 
the best? Do you believe in  high quality 
effective support for all families?
Then Bedford Borough Family Hubs need you.

If you would like more information in the hubs and the role that you 
can play in developing the services please email:  fis@bedford.gov.uk
Online information sessions will be held on Tuesday 1st November 2022 
Full details will be sent to you via email.

• Parenting Support
• �Parent-infant relationships and 

perinatal mental heath support

• Early language and Home Learning
• Infant feeding
• Parent carer panels


